

**Stockwood Vale Golf Club Committee Meeting
??2022**

Present: M Edenborough, A Yeatman, I Haddon, J Baker, L Cheal, A Hooper, P Dawson, A Jordan (minutes)

Apologies: None

The minutes of the previous meeting were agreed.

Matters Arising.

AY brought the details of his Charity Day expenditure. These will be passed to TC Group for reimbursement.

Treasurers Report:

As at 31 st July 2022	Total Funds	Charity	Net Funds
Men's	5296.55	3685.53	1611.02
Senior's	2985.28	1732.72	1252.56
Ladies	1550.62	1177.60	373.02
Other	7254.37	00.00	7254.37
Total	17,086.82	6,595.85	10,490.97
Current Account	15,690.15		
Savings Account	1,396.67		
Total	17,086.82		

Matters arising prior to meeting and answered in advance:

None

New Items for discussion:

AY: We need to agree a date for the AGM.

The AGM will be on 04th November 2022 at 19.00.

LC: To assist with the annual planning: is there a consolidated planner which shows all of the club fixtures?

ME: This is not an item which is available in advance – it is created by Lee early in the year as a result of information obtained from the three sections. Any

necessary adjustments are coordinated by Lee to ensure that all commitments are accommodated.

Once the work is complete the club competitions, excluding matches, are listed on HowdidIdo.

AH: Some of the tee box markers are damaged, some are the old golf ball style, and some are missing. Please can we replace the damaged old-style markers so all the markers look the same?

ME: Some of the markers were missing as a result of vandalism – markers and flags had been removed and thrown into the surrounding hedges. All have now been retrieved and replaced. There are no plans to replace old or damaged tee box markers.

AY: Are the trophies up to date? The Shotgun trophy needs amending as the engraving is incorrect.

ME will ensure all of the trophies are correct for the AGM.

Congratulations to the Seniors Avalon players who are the 2022 winners of North Division with 128.5 points.

AOB:

AY: Do we still ask for tee sponsorship?

ME: We no longer have tee sponsorship

AH: Please can we ask for applications for the post of Vice Captain?

ME will arrange for an email to all members.

PD: In previous years the committee has sat down for a meal together with Mike before the AGM. Are there any plans to do the same this year.

ME: As we are no longer a venue that provides food this will not be happening.

**Date of the next meeting – Wednesday 14/09/22 followed by
Wednesday 05/10/22 both at 19:00**

